
 

 

TAUPO-NUI-A-TIA COLLEGE 
 
 
 
 
 

Junior Student of the Week  
Lyndon Hayter 

 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Junior student of the week, Lyndon Hayter (Taupō Primary, Taupō 
Intermediate). Lyndon has been a fantastic ambassador for the school with his work as a key 
designer for the yearbook. This role requires a high level of organisation and the maturity to work 
with outside organisations, including printers and potential advertisers. He has made a very 
positive impression upon his teachers with a diligent approach and willingness to support peers. 
Lyndon’s personal interests and enjoyment of Social Studies is steering him towards a career in 
commerce as he has selected Accounting and Economics as 2022 subjects. Well done Lyndon, 
keep up the great work!  
 
If you know of a young person doing outstanding work in our community that you would like to 
nominate for student of the week, please email their name and the reason you are nominating 
them to: mail@taupocollege.ac.nz 
 

Peter Moyle, Principal 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


